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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the government outlines the next step in the roadmap out 

of lockdown, we are looking closely at the impact for schools. 

Currently there are no changes to our procedures. We still 

request that parents/carers adhere to wearing face coverings 

when collecting at the end of the day and to maintain social 

distancing at all times. 

After half term we will be adjusting the timings of our 

staggered pick and drops off, to shorten this process, but at 

the moment we are remaining the same. I thank you for your 

patience and cooperation with this in the interest of everyone’s 

safety. 

This week I have been delighted to share many Headteacher 

awards for outstanding leaning and achievements, we were 

also thrilled that our children represented us in a Tri-golf 

tournament at Brampton Golf Club. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

      Mr Snappy’s Lunch Club  

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

                              Special Delivery  

We are very excited in Reception to have received a special box in the 

post. We had no idea what was inside! The label said Fragile, all the 

children had some great ideas & guessed what it could be. Some of 

the children thought it may be ‘marmalade’ or ‘candles’ but inside we 

found some caterpillars! We have been watching them wiggling and 

eating and we are very excited to watch them grow. 

  

      Year 3 Tri-Golf Tournament  
Today in between showers, Year 3 went to Brampton 

Golf Club to take part in a tri-golf competition organised 

by Northamptonshire Sport. It’s great to be able to 

attend competition’s again and the children were a 

credit to the school. The took part in 8 activities such as 

‘bullseye’, dominoes and ‘grand national’ scoring points 

as they went. Much fun and excitement was had by all 

and we cannot wait for the next competition. 

 

                          Parent Governor Vacancy  
We are currently seeking 2 new Parent Governors to serve in governance across the 
two schools, St Gregory’s and St Mary’s, as part of the St Gregory’s and St Mary’s 
Local Academy Committee.  
Do you have skills or an interest in serving our school community? If so, please contact 
the school office or visit our school website for more information. 
As part of our robust safeguarding procedures all Governors are subject to an 
enhanced DBS Safeguarding check and must agree to the Governors’ Code of 
Conduct.  
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Mr Snappy’s Lunch Club has become very 

popular with our Year 1 children this week. Mr 

Snappy – our resident crocodile hosts a lunch 

club each day along with Mrs Harradine, as an 

opportunity for children to sit and chat with 

their classmates in a different environment at 

lunchtimes. 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


